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Expression of Interest (EoI) called for from the existing shrimp hatcheries for purchase of 

SPF brood stock of P. monodon from DTSP Project of MPEDA-RGCA for production of 

SPF P. monodon seed and supply to registered shrimp farmers  

It is to inform that, MPEDA under "Domestication of Tiger Shrimp Project (DTSP)" 

produced the SPF brood stock of P. monodon to promote the revival of the disease free culture 

of indigenous P. monodon in the country. The first batch of SPF brood stock of P. monodon 

reared at BMC, Vizag is ready for supply from the month of November, 2023 onwards to the 
CAA approved hatcheries which have required facilities. The Committee constituted by 

MPEDA during the meeting held on 06-10-2023 has discussed modalities for supply of SPF 

brood stock of P. monodon through MPEDA-RGCA and recommended to the CAA to call for 

Eof from the existing registered hatcheries, which are willing to purchase SPF brood stock 

from DTSP, A&N Islands and BMC, Visakhapatnam for production of SPF P. monodon seed 

and supply to the registered farms. 

In this context, an Expression of Interest is called for from the existing registered 

shrimp hatchery operators, who are willing to purchase SPF brood stock from DTSP, A&N 
Islands and BMC, Visakhapatnam and have required facilities for the production of SPF 

P. monodon seed and supply to the registered farms. 

The interested hatchery operators shall submit a fresh application in the prescribed 

form, which can be downloaded from the CAA website (www.caa.gov.in), within 15 days Le. 

by 25th  October, 2023 duly enclosing the processing fee of Rs. 10,000/- in favour of CAA, 

payable at Chennai in the form of DD and a copy of the certificate of Registration. A copy of 

the Guidelines for maturation and seed production of SPF P. monodon is attached along with 

E0I. 

On receipt of the application in full shape, the designated Inspection Committee will 

inspect facilities at hatcheries to ensure the suitability of the hatchery for maturation and seed 

production of SPF P. monodon. The CAA will grant the certification of registration to 

hatcheries that comply with CAA Guidelines and are recommended by the committee for the 

remaining valid period of registration. The annual allocation of broodstock to purchase from 
MPEDA-RGCA will be made based on the facilities available at the maturation section. 
However, the MPEDA, based on the availability, will supply the brood stock of SPF 

P.monodon on a first come, first serve basis. 
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